
T.A.R.P. Regional Meeting, April 12, 1979, Monterey Peninsula 
Present 

William B. Davis, TARP Director, U. C. Davis 
Robert E. Hanna, Executive Director of N.C.G.A. 
Charles L. McFarland, Chairman of N.C.G.A. - Green Section 
Delbert S. Farnham, Farm Advisor for Santa Cruz, Monterey Counties 
Clifford A. Wagoner, Director GCSA of Northern California 

There were about 45 superintendents and green chairmen in attendance. 
Mr. Delbert Farnham gave a slide presentation on "Evaluation of the 
Eucalyptus Planted on Various Northern California Golf Courses'1. 
Bill Davis gave a slide presentation on "Drainage Tile Placement in 
Green Construction", and a review of new greens at several northern 
California golf courses. Bill also had a film on "Building Our Campus 
Experimental Green". 
Robert Hanna presented John Zoller with a Certificate for attendance at 
four of the five California Golf Course Superintendents Institute at 
Asilomar. 
The next California Golf Course Superintendents Institute will start in 
October of 1980. The superintendents will be receiving information on 
the Institute in about six months. 
That is the first TARP Regional meeting - the information is mailed to 
the clubs to the president, green chairman and superintendent by NCGA 
and it is hoped that one.of the people get the information and attend 
the meeting in your area. It is a good educational meeting for all 
besides an afternoon of golf at the club. Please check dates for your 
area and ask your people to attend with you. 
May 1 - Baywood G & CC, Areata June 19 - Sunnyside CC, Fresno 
May 3 - Riverview G & CC, Redding June 20 - Del Rio G & CC, Modesto 
May 15 - El Macero G & CC, El Macero July 6 - Peninsula G & CC,San Mateo 
June 5 - Orinda CC, Orinda July 10 - Marin CC, Novato 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + Leonard Walsh 

I Goofed - In last "Thru the Green" the picture of the 25 year awardees— 
Credit should have been given to Hugh McKay of Hugh G. Mc Kay Associates 
for taking the picture. We thank you Hugh for taking the picture and 
getting it to us for publication. Also Bill Sousa was left out. He is 
the person standing next to Bob Hanna in the back row. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Sorry to report that FRED LAYTON, a 25 year pin member from Cypress Point 
Golf Course, passed away April 10. Our sympathy to his wife Charlotte. 


